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Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.0. Box 47250

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear M. King:

Re: 2014 Petition to Receive Support from the State
Universal Communications Services Program —
Revised Pages 3 and 12 of Exhibit 5 to Petition of
Pioneer Telephone Company to Receive Support —
Docket No, UT-141555

CLAIM OF CONFIDENTIALY

Under covering letter, dated July 30, 2014, Pionecer Telephone Company
(“Company”) filed with the Washington Ulilities and Transportation Conunission
(“Commission”) the Company’s petition, pursuant to WAC 480-123-100 and -110, to
receive support from the state Universal Communications Services Program (*Petition”).
Since then, it has been discovered that the first paragraph on page 3 of the confidential
(unredacted) version of Exhibit 5 to the Petition and the first two paragraphs on page 12
of the confidential (unredacted) version of that exhibit each contained an incorrect
reference to “PIONEER TELEPHONE COMPANY, Inc.” These references should have
been to “Pioneer Telephone Holding Company, Inc.” and “PIONEER TELEPHONE
HOLDING COMPANY, INC.,” respectively. The errors were introduced inadvertently
by the manner in which the footer was added to the document for purposes of the above-
mentioned filing and did not affect the redacted version of Exhibit 5.

Consequently, accompanying this letter are (i) an original of an unredacted
replacement page 3 of Exhibit 5 and (ii) an original of a confidential (unredacted)
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replacement page 12 of Exhibit 5, on which the above-mentioned errors have been
corrected. Please substitute these pages for the correspondingly numbered pages of the
confidential (unredacted) version of Exhibit 5 to the above-mentioned Petition, as
previously filed with the Commission.

The accompanying confidential (unredacted) page 12 is subject to the claim of
confidentiality that was set forth in the above-mentioned letter of July 30, 2014, and,
accordingly, in the paper version of this filing, that page has been printed on yellow paper
and, together with the unredacted replacement page 3, is enclosed in a separate, sealed
envelope labeled “Confidential per WAC 480-07-160.”

If the Commission has any questions regarding the enclosed replacement pages,
please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you.
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Durand Cox
President
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